
Ann Lopez 
 

Dear DPR,
We need to know the exact location in which pesticide application will take place. Generalized
locations, such as “somewhere within a mile radius” are not helpful if we are to protect our health
and children.
Please be more specific. You have a responsibility to do so.
Dr Ann Lopez, Director
Center for Farmworker Families
Sent from my iPhone


